
MUSE Board Meeting- Minutes
Tuesday, April 24, 2012
K-8 Conference/Band Room 4:30pm
Present:  Melissa Pyorre, Pamela Allen, Jessica Grinberg, Pamela Graham, Jason Morse 
Absent:  Sapphire hale, Pamela Duncan
1. Call to Order @ 4:30pm
2. Approval of minutes from February Meeting- Anna approved/Pamela Allen seconded
3. Full financial report –Anna
Candlelight Inn Tour $2,131.77 (we had no expenses)

Honoree Dinner $8,821; about $5,800 after expenses

4. Old Business

-Follow up on Honoree Dinner-Sapphire was not present. There was a lot of positive feedback 
from the community was received about the event and we are pleased with the amount 
brought in by the event.

-Jessica met with Dave Miller & Gail regarding the Culinary Arts program and progress is being 
made for the idea of the Peggy Merrill Café at Friendship Park and how much money will be 
needed to get the program going and keep it going for at least three years, as was requested by 
the district. Margret Fox and Tom Honor are also on board. Laurie Merrill will continue doing 
fundraising to support the program.
5. Current Business


-Big Fun Fair update-Pamela Duncan was not present. It will be held at Friendship Park this year

-June 30th Mac House BBQ-Pamela Graham will chair this event; MUSE does set up/clean up  and 
serving

-Jason Morse brought a request for funding for a fieldtrip. 

6. New Business


-The vetting process was discussed. Typically requests for funding come from the principals in 
May, which they have received from the teachers and prioritized prior to coming to the MUSE 
Board. The MUSE Board would like to go back to this format. Jessica will let the Principals know 
before the next meeting.


-Anna will look back over previous year’s financials to see how much we’ve brought in over the 
past few years and we can then decide how much to pledge for each site for next year.



The meeting  adjorned at 6pm. 
Next meeting is Tuesday, May 15st at 4:30
